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P.O. Box 5000 
 

Upton, New York 11973 

Mr. Robert Lincoln 
Brookhaven Science Associates, LLC 
Brookhaven National Laboratory 
Upton, New York 11973 

Dear Mr. Lincoln 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF WEATHER AND SAFETY LEAVE (WSL) 

Reference: Letter from R. Lincoln, BSA to F. Fernandez, SC-BHSO, Subject: Request for 
extension of Weather and Safety Leave (WSL), dated March 30, 2022. 

This is in response to Brookhaven Science Associates (BSA’s) request on March 30, 2022, 
regarding the use of WSL for the period between January 1, 2022, to June 30, 2022. The 
Brookhaven Site Office has reviewed the information provided and finds the request reasonable. 
Approval is granted. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jonathan Loh, of my staff, at extension 631-344-
5408. 

Sincerely,  

cc: J. Loh, SC-BHSO
D. DiMeglio, BSA
S. McKeon, BSA

March 30, 2022
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